
 

Dear Parents:


As Thanksgiving nears, I’m reminded of how 

blessed I am and what I have to be thankful for. I’m 

thankful to serve as your director and I’m thankful for 

each of you – the children and families at Let Me Shine. 

In a year of uncertainty…this is especially meaningful to

me. It’s the little things that keep me going and the smiles on the children’s faces and the things 
they say are priceless! Thank you for the opportunity to educate, nurture and care for your children.


“Come; let us sing to the Lord! Let us give a joyous shout to the rock of our salvation! Let us come 
before him with Thanksgiving. Let us sing him psalms of praise.” 

Psalm 95:1-2 NLT 

In His Service,


Barb Ballif 

NOVEMBER HIGHLIGHTS:
Daylight Savings Time Fall Back November 1 

Parent / Teacher Conferences November 9-13  Watch for scheduling info from your child's 
teacher

Operation Christmas Child Collection Deadline November 16 

Thanksgiving Break November 25-27
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Miss Sabrina's Sweeties 
Hello Parents,

What an amazing month of 
October...fall is here!  We had so 
much fun learning our letters, 

going on a pumpkin hunt, and enjoying our 
friends.  Our pumpkin hunt led us to talk about 
how we are all unique and special in our own 
ways just like the pumpkins we picked.  We 
have learned the letter M and the mosquito.  
We don't want to hurt people with our words 
like the mosquito hurts us.  We learned about 
the letter T and the turtle.  We learned how the 
turtle always has his shell with him. God is 
always with us. I am so looking forward to 
Parent Teacher Conferences and sharing about 
your child and all their wonderful talents and 
abilities.  Each one is amazing!  


Much love and blessings to you and yours!

Miss Sabrina




Miss Lezlie's Sunshines 
Dear families,

What a wonderful beginning of 
our school year October has 
been!  We had a fun and 
eventful first month of school 
with lots of fun with our new 

friends.  The pumpkin hunts, dance contests, 
art projects,  games and Halloween fun has 
been the perfect beginning for our class.  I’m 
so grateful for this sweet class; watching them 
get to know each other while new friendships 
blossom has been such a blessing to 
experience.


In November we will be talking about what we 
are grateful for and all of the blessings God 

provides us.  We will be learning about the very 
first Thanksgiving and making our very own 
“Tom the turkey” projects.  Our class will be 
baking a pumpkin pie together and exploring 
the inside of a pumpkin.  So many fun things 
planned and I just can’t wait for the fun 
November has in store for us!  We also get to 
welcome a new friend to our class - Welcome 
Ruth!!  We are so excited for you to join the 
sunshine class!!


It is an honor to be your child’s teacher this 
year!  If there is anything I can do for you and 
your family,  please do not hesitate to let me 
know.  Sending God’s blessings to you and 
yours. 💗   Happy Birthday to Spencer!!  
November 18th!

With love...

Sincerely,

Miss Lezlie


Miss Chris's Campers 
We had so much fun dressing 
up at our Harvest Party. Fall is 
my absolute favorite time of 
the year--I love the cooler 
temperatures and beautiful 
colors. We have been busy 

participating in wonderful activities. So far we 
have been on a nature hike around the school, 
visited a pumpkin patch and put our creativity 
to the test in the classroom creating crafts. I 
am very proud of my little campers, they are 
working really hard on writing their names and 
letters. Keep up the good work!


Blessings, 

Miss Chris





  Let Me Shine shares God's love with His children and provides a welcoming 
Christian environment where a child can grow spiritually, socially and intellectually.
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